Moreton Bay Regional Council

To Whom It May Concern

9th October 2020

We the undersigned are residents of Beachmere in you're Moreton Bay Regional
Shire. We are requesting what we believe to be you're responsibility to reduce

the impact of the Midge problem that we are experiencing within our properties
In and around Riversleigh Road Beachmere.This problem is making the outdoor

use and enjoyment of our properties almost impossible.

We have previously contacted the council about this problem, and although we
were given some helpful advice about what we could do, we feel that this is
more than an individual property problem but a problem that should be

undertaken on a larger scale’ like the spraying for mosquito’s are.
We hope that you would be able to assist us with this request

Sincerely yours,

Riversleigh Road Residents
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